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30th January 2022 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Re: Trips, visitors and workshops 
 
Please find attached a letter about trips, visitors and workshops that your child will experience this school 
year. More details can be seen here: https://www.westactonprimaryschool.org/curriculum/tripsandvisitors 
 
Trips, visitors and workshops supplement our curriculum and bring it to life for our pupils. Some events are for 
specific year groups but many events bring our whole school community together on themes and events that 
are relevant to us all. 
 
As a school we fund various events but rely on the voluntary donations from parents/carers. We appreciate 
logging on and paying online is sometimes difficult (tech or password issues) and often you can simply forget 
or it just isn’t the right time of the monthly financially. 
 
Therefore, this year as a trial we have set a payment system for the whole year which will remain open until 
July to allow you to pay for your child’s events. You can pay it in instalments or in one go.  No child is excluded 
if their parent does not pay.  If you cannot pay it all that is ok, we may send reminders from time to time.  
Please do let contact us if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
If this works well we will be able start this process in the Autumn next school year, we have had some delays 
in booking due to COVID this year. 
 
Our amazing and hardworking PTA always support the Coach for our special Year 1 trip to the seaside. For the 
past two years sadly, we have not been able to go. As we feel it is an important experience for our children 
this year, Years 1 2 and 3 will go with the PTA supporting all three trips. 
 
You will get reminders and letters about the trips and events as they occur throughout the year and 
sometimes we require parent volunteers. 
 
Thank you for your support with your child’s education. 
 
Yours faithfully,  
 
Karen Kondo 
Head teacher 
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